
 
 
 

QUATUOR CORONATI LODGE, NO. 2076 
The Premier Lodge of Masonic Research 

Consecrated 12 January 1886 

 
Master 

W. Bro. Christopher Powell 
 

Copyhold Farm 

Ladygrove, Goring Heath 

Oxfordshire 

RG8 7RT 

Email: secretary@quatuorcoronati.com 
 
 

15 May 2022 
 
Dear Sir and Brother, 
 
You are desired to attend the duties of the Lodge at Freemasons’ Hall, Great Queen Street, 
London on Thursday 23 June 2022 at 4.00 pm.   
 
 
By Command of the Worshipful Master, 

Sincerely and fraternally 
Dr Ric Berman, PAGSwdB 

Secretary 
 
 

Dark Suit, no gloves.  Undress Regalia. 
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ORDER OF BUSINESS 
 
 
 
 

1. To open the Lodge. 
 
2. To welcome visitors to the Lodge, particularly members of the QC 

Correspondence Circle, Brethren from overseas, and visiting Brethren. 
 
3. To confirm the Minutes of the last regular Lodge Meeting held on 12 May 2022. 
 
4. To receive a paper from W. Bro. David Peck entitled:  
 

Sir John Throckmorton: A Catholic Freemason in Eighteenth-Century England. 
 
5. To receive a Report from the Almoner. 
 
6. To receive Propositions. 
 
7. The Risings. 
 
8. To close the Lodge. 
 

. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The meetings of the Lodge are held on the 
Second Thursday in November (Installation), Third Thursday in February, Second Thursday in 

May and September, and the Fourth Thursday in June 
 

Quarterly Communications of Grand Lodge are on  
the second Wednesday in March, June, September and December 

 
Should any member’s contact details change, please inform the Secretary 

  



 

 

Officers of the Lodge 2021-2022 

 

 W.Bro. Christopher Powell Master 
 W.Bro. Hugh O’Neill Senior Warden 
 W.Bro. Trevor McKeown Junior Warden 
 W.Bro. Prof. Aubrey Newman, OSM, PJGD,PM  Chaplain 
 W.Bro.  David Peck Treasurer 
 W.Bro. Dr Ric Berman, PAGSwdB, PM Secretary 
 W.Bro. Dr John Wade, PAGDC, PM  Director of Ceremonies 
 W.Bro. John Belton Almoner 
 W.Bro.  Dr Brent Morris, PM Charity Steward 
 W.Bro. Dr John Reuther, PSGD Senior Deacon 
 W.Bro. Helge Horrisland Junior Deacon 
 V.W.Bro. Dr Paul Calderwood, PGSwdB Asst Director of Ceremonies 
 W.Bro.  Martin Faulks Assistant Secretary 
 W.Bro. Richard Gan, PAGDC Inner Guard 
 W.Bro.  Mike James  Tyler 
  W.Bro. Prof. Andreas Önnerfors, PM Immediate Past Master 
 
 

Members of the Lodge 

Dr Trevor Stewart, PM; Yoshio Washizu, David Peabody, PGStB, PM; Robert Cooper, PM;  
Antony Baker, PJGD, PM; Prof. James Campbell, PJGD, PM; Brian Price OBE, PAGDC, PM;  

Prof. Roger Burt; Arturo De Hoyos; Trevor McKeown; Mark Tabbert; Dr Mike Kearsley;  
Fabio Venzi; Kent Henderson; Adam Kendall; Iain McIntosh; Dr E. Oscar Alleyne;  

V.Rev. Leif Grutle. 
 
 

Honorary Members of the Lodge 

The Most Hon. the Marquess of Northampton, DL, PProGM;  
Dr James Daniel, PSGW, PM; Yasha Beresiner, PGStB, PM. 

 
  



 
 
 

The Speaker 
 

 
 

David Peck is a full member and Treasurer of QC Lodge and holds Provincial Grand Rank in 
Buckinghamshire. 

 
David was born in 1944 in Lincolnshire and attended the Barton-upon-Humber Grammar 
School. He later graduated in Electrical Engineering and became a Chartered Engineer and 

Fellow of the Institution of Engineering and Technology.  
 

David was Initiated into Whiston Lodge No. 3614 in Cheshire and joined Haddenham Lodge 
No. 8944 in Buckinghamshire. He was a founder of the Buckinghamshire Lodge for Masonic 

Research No. 9585.  
 

In 2012 David was awarded the Norman B Spencer Prize by Quatuor Coronati Lodge 
becoming a full member thereafter. A member of several Masonic orders in England and 
abroad, he is the Chairman & Webmaster of the Buckinghamshire Association of Masonic 

Research; his Masonic papers include ‘Freemasonry in Malta’ and ‘1940s – Hitler, the 
Greatest Threat to English Freemasonry”. 

 
 

Dining Arrangements 
 

The brethren intend to convene at a local pub after the meeting. Details will be provided on 
the night. 


